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29 June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,
Strike action - Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July

As you will no doubt be aware, further industrial action is planned by members of the NEU next
week. In order to balance the impact on staffing with keeping as many year groups in as possible,
the following arrangements will be in place.

e Wednesday 5th July Years 7,10 and 12 in school 8 and 9 at home
e Friday 7th July Years 8, 9 and 12 in school 7 and 10 at home

We are contacting parents/carers of vulnerable students and those with an EHCP in Years 7 - 10 to
ensure appropriate provision on these days. If you are a critical worker where having your child at
home would prevent you from working on either of these days, please contact the school via
enquiries@bexleygs.co.uk, “FAO Mr Gilmore'.

As before, teachers who are not striking will be teaching lessons in school and will be expected to
provide remote learning through Google Classroom for those groups not in school. Striking
teachers are not obliged to set any work and as | am unable to inform you which teachers are and
are not striking, your child will experience, inevitably, a mixed and unpredictable provision of work
on days of strike action.

| hope this information helps you to plan for the inevitable disruption this will cause. | will
communicate with you further on the issue of industrial action as and when is necessary.

Best wishes,

UL

H.J. Gilmore
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